
 

 

 

 

March 18, 2014 
 

TO:  News Media 
  Mayor, City of Kenosha 
  Kenosha County Clerk 
 
FROM: Dr. Joseph Mangi 
  Interim Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
It is possible that four or more School Board members may be in attendance at the 
KEA-REA/REAA Legislative Dinner sponsored by Kenosha Education Association on 
Wednesday, March 19, 2014, from 5:30 to 8:30 p.m. at Cortese’s Banquet Hall, 1300 
Sheridan Road, Kenosha, WI. 
  
Section 19.82(2), Wisconsin Statutes, states in part as follows: 
 If one-half or more of the members of a governmental body 
 are present, the meeting is rebuttably presumed to be for the 
 purposes of exercising the responsibilities, authority, power 
 or duties delegated to or vested in the body. 
 
To the extent that four or more members of the School Board actually attend, the above 
listed event may be rebuttably presumed to be a meeting within the meaning of 
Wisconsin’s open meeting law.  Notice is, therefore, given.  There will be no votes taken 
by the Board of Education. 
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